
Mikelle Morra 

From: Julian Nihill [jnihill@jnihill.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2006 2:09 PM

To: 'Julian Nihill'; Susan OConnell

Cc: Mikelle Morra; Susan OConnell

Subject: RE: potosi ince 214 application
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From: Julian Nihill [mailto:jnihill@jnihill.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2006 5:17 PM 
To: 'Susan OConnell' 
Cc: 'mikelle.morra@fcc.gov' 
Subject:  potosi ince 214 application 
  
Susan and Mikelle:  Thank you for your help with the application.  As you suggested, this email confirms that I would like to amend 
the application for a 214 license that I submitted on behalf of Potosi Inc. to request authority under section 63.18(e)(1) and (e)(2) 
for facilities based and resale services (over both private lines and switched lines). 
  
Please let me know if I need to take any additional steps or if you need any further information. 
  
Julian D. Nihill 
J. Nihill P.C.  
4514 Cole Avenue, suite 806 
Dallas, Tx. 75205 
Tel: 214 522 2167 
Fax: 214 528 6413 
  


